
Sent: Wed 17-May-17 2:35 PM 

 

Hello, 

 

I would like to submit my opinion for consideration on changes to the Manitoba Workplace 

Safety and Health Act and Regulation. I believe it would be better to enforce mandatory training 

for all Safety and Health Committee members/representative that has been approved by WHS 

much like Ontario. I also believe it would be good to increase the number of paid training days 

the Committee members/representative are entitled to from 2 days to 3 days. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rob Lemky 

 


